
 

 

 

 
  
 

 

  

Musical Conversation with 
 Roderick Williams OBE 

Monday 8 March 2021 at 5pm 
 

 
 

Continuing his series of musical conversations with musicians associated with the Club, 
Richard Price talks to the English Baritone Roderick Williams who gave a song recital at the 
Club a few years ago. 

 

Richard talks to Roderick about his musical life from his time as a choral scholar in Oxford 
and a music teacher in London to his decision to study opera at The Guildhall and his 
subsequent professional career as a soloist on the concert platform, a lieder singer, an opera 
singer and a composer.  

 

The talk will be interspersed with extracts from some of Roderick's many recordings including 
his new record of Schubert's "Wintereisse"; a duet from Benjamin Britten's Opera "Peter 
Grimes"; one of his own compositions and part of his famous appearance at "The Last night of 
the Proms". 

 

To register for this online webinar please visit the event page on the Club website 
www.oxfordandcambridgeclub.co.uk 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the event 

 


